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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT ADA, OKLAHOMA

October
28, 1929,

Honorsble E. Guy Cutlip,
Wewoka, Oklahoma,.

Dear Mr, Cutlip:

Owing to the fact that I had an engagement
at another section of the Association, it was
impossible for me to hear your address to the
History Department here last weeks

However, so many of those who did hear it
have told me how excellent it was and what a good
impression it made, that I ecannot refrain from
writing you and thanking you for this able con=
tribution, I only hope that this will not be -
your last visit to this College.

With very best wishes for your continued
success, I am,

Very sincerely your friend,
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